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Notification of Asbestos Reinspections

TO: Parents of Students, Diocesan Catholic Schools
Catholic School Staff, Diocese of Dodge City

FROM: Daniel M. Stremel, GPA, CDFM~ )5
Director of Finance ‘

DATE: August 1, 2020

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA), in the fall of 1988 we performed inspections of each of our
school buildings for asbestos containing building materials. The inspection findings and
asbestos management plans have been on file in each school administration office since that
time.

The EPA requires us to perform re-inspections of the asbestos materials every three years.
Accredited inspectors have performed the necessary inspections in a timely manner. An
accredited management planner reviewed the results of the re-inspections and recommended
actions we should take to safely manage each asbestos material in our buildings.

All asbestos materials (if any) in each of the schools are in good condition and we will continue
to manage them in place, as recommended by the accredited management planner. Six-month
periodic surveillance, performed by an accredited inspector, has also taken place and repairs or
abatements, as necessary, have been performed.

The results of the re-inspections are on file in the management plans in the school's
administrative offices. They are also on file at the Diocese of Dodge City. Everyone is welcome
to view these anytime during normal school hours or during normal working hours at the
Diocesan office.

Any guestions regarding the asbestos inspections or reports can be directed to Daniel M.
Stremel, CPA, Director of Finance. | can be reached by email at dmstremel @ dcdiocese.org or
by phone at 620-227-1517.




